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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Can you believe that we have come to the end of another term?! The time seems to have flown by, but it is lovely to have lighter 
mornings and evenings.  

 

We just wanted to make you aware that the dispute between the NEU and government is still not resolved. Currently there are poten-
tial strike days planned on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. These may not go ahead, but please have plans in place just in 
case, as they may cause some disruption to school.  

 

A big thank you to all of you for your ongoing support. It has been truly fantastic to see so many of you in school for different events 
over the past term, and we hope that you have enjoyed coming in as much as we have, and - more importantly - your children. Work-
ing as a team really does make such a difference, and we do appreciate all of your support, help and comments.  

 

Over the holidays, we hope that you are all able to have a well-earned break. If children are bored, they can access TT Rockstars, 
BugClub and complete homework projects. See our website for support with this https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?
title=Help+to+get+online&pid=374 Please do also see Plaistow Library’s  and AAA https://www.theaaazone.com/whats-on.html as 
they both have events running during the holidays.  

 

We wish all those families that are celebrating a very Happy Easter. To all those observing Ramadan, we wish you ongoing good 
health. 

 

Have a wonderful holiday and see you all back on Tuesday 18th April.  
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

 

 

                             

5B, 5L & 5T - 98% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Help+to+get+online&pid=374
https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Help+to+get+online&pid=374
https://www.theaaazone.com/whats-on.html


 

AM—Thea 

PM—Tayyiba 

 

 

 

RC—Inaaya 

RM—Naian 

RMC—Omari 

RDR—Hanry 

Easter Bonnet Winners 

 

 Reminders: 

 School ends at 1:00 pm on Friday the 31st March. 
Please make sure to collect your child(ren) at this 
time. There will be no afterschool clubs or 6 
o’clock club on this day. Breakfast 
club will run as normal.  

 Children return to school on Tuesday 

5B—Shrea 

5T—Nabiha 

5L—Luna 

5C—Chase 

 

6A—Holly 

6R— Lily 

6C—Rasin 

6K—Zev’i 

1I— Aivah 

1L—Zane 

1W—Hoa Cong 

1K—Liban 

 

2W—Kashaf 

2S—Amara 

2G—Saida 

2L—Selina 

3O—Amara 

3PB—Amelia 

3KB— Manha 

3F—Maya 

 

4A—Hassan 

4M—Zunirah 

4G—Erik 

4C—Anhaa 

Oak—Patrik 

Our winners for Bling your wheels are: 
 

Alexandra  RM 

Lynne 2S 

Elyse 4A 

Jasmine 4G 

The termly Team points winners are: 

Roald Dahl 

24 year 5 children were given the amazing opportunity to attend 
a 5 day residential course at Outward Bound Ullswater, in the 
Lake District. During their time there, the children experienced 
fun and inspiring activities, that they don’t get from home or in-
side the classroom, and learned how to overcome challenges and 
develop confidence and self-belief in an outdoor environment. 
The week focused on ‘to believe in themselves’ and that is exact-
ly what they did. From achieving personal goals such as rock 
climbing, tunnelling, hill walking and braving the cold water of 
jumping into Ullswater itself, to team work and supporting others 
in gorge walking, shelter building, night line and problem-solving 
games, the children excelled themselves. For many of those 
attending this was truly a once in a lifetime experience, one that 
has given them skills to take forward into everyday life.  

Trips: 

 1K & 1W to Ramgharia 
Sikh Gurdwara on 20th 
April  



TT Rockstars 


